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Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Sat  8.00: Pat Whitney, Esker Nth 
      Jimmy/Mollie Mollaghan, Cartron 
Sun  11.00: Marian McKenna 
      O’Hara/McElhone Dfm, Longford Rd 
Mon 9.30: Misa Pro Populo 
Fri  8.00: Agnes/John/James/Joseph Kenny 
      Michael/Bridgie/John Cronin 
Sat  8.00: Danny Grimes & Dfm, Drumlish Hill 
      Alex/Kathleen/Pat Ross 
Sun  11.00: Michael/Frs. Joe, Tom, Eddie Burbage 
 

 Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
 

Sun  10.00: Kathleen/Michael McLoughlin 
      Flavin Dfm, Gaigue 
Mon 7.00: Michael/Mary/Frank McDonagh, Gaigue 
Fri  7.00: Josie Brady, MM 
      Joseph/Alice Brady, Aughadowry 
Sun  10.00: Brigid/Michael O’Toole, Gaigue 
  
   Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 

  
Readers   Sat:   Mary Ross & Conf. Class 
       Sun:  Orla Devlin & Conf.  Class 
Communion Sat:  Irene McNally  
       Sun:  Marian McNally 
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
  
Readers   Sun: Ciaran Mulligan & Conf. Class 
Communion Sun:  Ryan McGee 
 

Money Matters 
 
Drumlish €780. Ballinamuck €270 
Priests November Dues €125. Many thanks. 
 

Advent 
 
Next Sunday is the first Sunday of Advent. Advent is 
a time to prepare for the celebration of the birth of our 
Saviour, Jesus Christ.  The new liturgical year begins 
with the blessing of the Advent Wreathe and the 
lighting of the first purple candle.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 St Vincents Minor Football Club - we are holding 

our AGM on Sunday 26th November at 5pm in 
Monaduff Club House. All Parents & Friends of the 
Club are invited to come along. Everyone welcome.  
 Monaduff Social Club Christmas Party will take 

place on Saturday, 2nd December from 2—6 p.m.  
Please give your name to a committee member. 
A Committee meeting will be held on Monday, 
November 27th at 8 p.m. 
 St Helen's hold their  end of year  par ty in the 

Community Centre, Drumlish from 6pm to 8pm on 
December 02nd 2017. Certificates will be handed to 
all U/10, U/12, U/14 & U16 players. There will be 
food and entertainment on the evening. Admission 
is free and we hope to see you there.  
 Trócaire Romero Family Award is for  families 

who would like to begin their spiritual preparation 
for the World Meeting of Families in August 2018. 
For more information, please take a card at the back 
of the Church. 
 Ballinamuck Community Annual Christmas 

Party will be held on Sunday 10th December  in 
the ‘98 Hall from 2-6pm. No personal invitations—
but all are welcome to come and enjoy a lovely 
meal, lots of entertainment, have a chat etc. 
Entertainers willing to give a slot at the party please 
contact Tom Davis (Chairman) 0876485254 or 
Bridie Reilly (Secretary) 0863332863. Our annual 
church gate collection  takes place this Sunday.  
 Drumlish Senior Citizens Christmas Par ty 

Committee thank all who donated to their fundraiser 
in the Village Inn – including the Cassidy family, 
DJ Ken, the Philip Davis Memorial Vintage Tractor 
Run and Fr. Manning Gaels. Senior citizens party is 
in the Olde Village Inn on Sunday 7th January 2018 
at 4pm everyone welcome to attend.  
 First Friday calls will take place on Thursday 

and Friday of this week. If there are people who are 
housebound and not on our list but wish to be 
attended please let Fr. Ber know at 0868213422.  

 Drumlish - Ballinamuck Men’s Shed: A meeting 
will take place in the 98 Hall Ballinamuck 
November 30th at 8.30pm to progress this project in 
a collaborative manner. All men interested in the 
project are most welcome to attend. 
 Blood Donation Clinic will be in the Longford 

Arms on Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday, 5th/6th/7th 
December from 4.30 pm to 8 p.m. Give blood—you 
get more than you give. 
 Drumlish Cemetery Ltd Annual Christmas 

Draw: Tickets on sale in Centra & Costcutter  on 
Friday/Saturday, 1st/2nd December and in most 
businesses in the village. 1st Prize Monster 
Christmas Hamper, 2nd Prize €100 Meat Hamper & 
3rd Prize Boy & Girl Lego sets. Draw will take 
place in Quinn's Bar, on Sun. 10th Dec. at 12 noon.  
 98 Hall Committee AGM will be held on Monday 

4th December in upstairs meeting room at 8 p.m.   
sharp. All members please attend.  
 Bingo continues every Tuesday night in 98 hall at 

8.30pm.. Extra prizes for Christmas will b given on 
each page starting on Dec 5th. Support appreciated.  

 
Tax Reclaim Forms 

 
All tax reclaim forms should be in at this time.  If you 
haven’t filled in your form, please do so and return it 
to the parish this week. Thank you. 
 

Reading at Mass 
 
In order to involve the young people preparing for 
Confirmation, they are going to read the 2nd reading 
at Mass at weekends and do the prayers of the faithful 
from 2nd December. The regular readers will continue 
to do the First Reading and Responsorial Psalm. 
Parents of the First Communion Class will do both 
Readings on First Sunday of each month and their 
children will bring up the offertory gifts. Thanks again 
to our volunteers for your help and cooperation. 
 

Death 
 
Pray for the repose of the soul of Teresa (Tessie) 
McDonnell, late of Melkagh whose funeral took place 
this week.  May she rest in peace. 

 
 

Feast of Christ the King—Year A —26th November 2017 

 
Christ is not valued at 
all unless he is valued 
above all.  
 

Augustine of Hippo 


